
  
  

 
 

 

 

   

  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   
  

 
 

 
 

 

民航處  Civil Aviation Department
危險品事務處  Dangerous Goods Office

香港大嶼山香港國際機場暢航路一號客運大樓 6T067室 

Rm 6T067, Passenger Terminal Building, 1 Cheong Hong Road, Hong Kong International Airport, Lantau, Hong Kong

Dangerous Goods Advisory Circular DGAC 3/2004 

Steel Drums with UN Marking UN1A1/X1.3/250/04/CN/330710 

Further to the Dangerous Goods Advisory Circular DGAC 1/2004 
issued on 21 June 2004, investigation into the dangerous goods (DG) incident 
revealed that the UN steel drums used were sub-standard products and they did 
not meet UN specification requirements. 

This Dangerous Goods Office is concerned with the aviation safety 
implication on the use of such sub-standard UN steel drums. Operators are 
hereby reminded not to accept any of these sub-standard drums with UN 
marking UN1A1/X1.3/250/04/CN/330710 for carrying any kind of DG for air 
transport. 

Should you have any query about this circular, please contact Safety 
Officers (Dangerous Goods) Ms Cecilia PANG at 2182 1214 or Mr. Eric CHIM 
at 2182 1221. 

- END ­
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